September 1, 2016

Dear Club President,

District 7470’s Foundation Committee will grant twenty qualified district clubs a District Grant for 2016-2017 in the amount of $1,000 each.  I have enclosed a copy of the grant application which is designed to benefit our communities, both locally and globally.

The process is a very simple one:



Submit application to Michael Rabasca by October 1, 2016


Receive approval notification by JANUARY 1, 2017


Complete the project by April 15, 2017


Submit ORIGINAL receipts and final report by April 15, 2017


Receive the grant award from our District

Complete and accurate information will be an advantage in securing a grant.  A club submitting an application that simply writes a check to another foundation or cause will not be favorably looked upon.  Do not submit the same grant that your club submitted last year.

Please review the enclosed Grant Application.  Visit our District Website at www.rotarydistrict7470.org and carefully read the District Grant Rules and Regulations, the  Allocation Policy and Memorandum of Understanding.  Give me a call if you have any questions.

We look forward to your club’s participation and wish you success in receiving a grant.

Best regards,

Michael Rabasca

Foundation Grants Subcommittee Chair

210 Thomas Road 

Mendham, NJ 07945

m.rabasca@comcast.net
CC:   Margit Rahill, District Governor

         Frank Geraghty, Foundation Committee Chair

         Ray Freaney, District Treasurer
         Barry Kroll, In Flight
